
Sport Premium Funding 2022-2023 

£8850 

At Beaconhill Community Primary school, PE and sport premium funding is being 

used to secure improvements in the following areas. 

Key indicator 1: Engagement of all pupils in regular physical activity.  

As a beach school, we take children out on visits to the beach regularly as part of 

the curriculum. The visits are designed to keep the children active and always 

include an element of physical learning. We used some of the Sports premium 

money this year to subsidise some of our beach visits as these visits really support 

us to ensure that the children are outdoors and physically active in a variety of 

different ways. £2500 

Supporting our children to be more active at playtimes continues to be a real priority 

at Beaconhill. To ensure that the children are offered activities at lunchtime that will 

engage them and teach them key skills relating to being physically active, team work 

and cooperation, we use some of our SSP money to cover the costs of an additional 

lunchtime supervisor who facilitates the above. £3500 

This year some of the larger PE equipment needed to be replaced i.e. the 

gymnastics mats large and small and the basketball nets outside. We use this 

equipment a lot in our coverage of the PE curriculum so some of our money was 

used to go towards renewing them. £550  

Key indicator 2: The profile of PE and sport is raised across the school as a 

tool for whole school improvement.  

This year some of our KS2 girls entered a girls football tournament. Following in the 

footsteps of The England ladies team our girls showed perseverance, determination 

and team spirit during their matches. As we hope to continue this in the years to 

come, we used some of our money to buy kit for the girls i.e. strips, boots and shin 

pads. £500 

Key indicator 4: Broader experience of a range of sports and activities 

offered to all pupils. £700 

As a reward for a successful school year, we hired an inflatable obstacle course to 

visit school. The course was accessible for all of our children from Nursery up to 

Year 6. It was such a positive experience for all of the children who enjoyed some 

class competitions when it was their turn. 

 



Enrichment Days £1100 

Some of our funding this year went towards Enrichment days for the children.  One 

of the days was a workshop that allowed our youngest children to try their hand at 

circus skills. The session built on skills taught in the PE curriculum this year of 

balance, agility and co-ordination. 

The older children took part in Archery. This was a completely new experience to the 

majority of children in school.  The children worked well in their teams and enjoyed 

the competition that this sport brought.  

 

 

 


